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It is mandatory that all professors use the WebAssign platform in their MAT 51 course.  
The Math Department technology coordinator observed that most professors are not using the system at its fullest capacity.  As a reminder, we have seen a difference in students grade if they use the system consistently.  It is very important that all faculty assign HW and set a due date as they assign the HW. There are also practice Midterms, practice Finals and Practice CUNY exams for your students on the WebAssign platform. 
 
I have create step by step instructions for all professors showing them how to assign HW and change the due date.  It is very important that you change the due date since they are all set for OCTOBER 23, 2015.
 
 
Thank you,
Mark Jagai

